
Friday 25th September 2020 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 

The children really enjoyed the story of ‘Rosie’s Walk’ this 

week and lots of lovely activities relating to it. The children 

worked hard in phonics trying to sort pictures that begin 

with a s or an a. Also having a super try forming the sounds 

using pre cursive writing! 

     

 

    

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Some of the things the children 

might experience next week:  
 

We will be exploring the book, ‘The 

Gruffalo’.  

 
Next Friday the children will make ‘Knobbly 

knee’ cakes! Yummy! We will cater for the 

allergies we are aware of. If you do not 

consent for your child to make and eat it in 

school, please let us know. 

 
Next week the children will be learning 

two new sounds: t and p.  

                           

 

  

 

 

 

 

Last Friday we started giving 
certificates out for good 

work, kindness, super 
behaviour etc. We will 

upload videos to Tapestry 
of your child receiving a 

certificate and we make a 
special display in school 

with their photo on for the 
week! 

 

  

Sign of the week! 

We are going to be teaching the children a 

new Makaton sign each week, to assist in 

their communications skills.  

 
 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 
Reading books - Due to the need to quarantine reading books for 3 days before they can be given to another child, we will 

be alternating between each child having two new books some weeks and 1 new book the other weeks as there are not 

enough books to quarantine and have 2 books each time for all of the children. Please ensure your child’s reading pack is in 

school every day.  

Jumpers/Cardigans – A lot don’t have names in so please make sure they are clearly named for us to be able to quickly see 

at a glance who it belongs to. In the neck label rather than down the side ideally. Also a Cherry cardigan has gone missing 

and is clearly named. Please can you check it wasn’t brought home by another Cherry child by mistake. 

Cooking- We aim to ‘cook’ with the children on a Friday about fortnightly. It would be greatly appreciated if you would be 

happy to make a voluntary contribution of £1 to enable us to buy the necessary ingredients. If you could put the coin in a 

named envelope and in your child’s hand on Monday morning to pass to us, that would be Covid secure. Thank you! 

Homework books- It is crucial that homework books come in on Mondays to give us time to quarantine them before 

marking them and sticking new work in. If they arrive in late, they will be unmarked and sheet loose in bookbag rather than 

stuck in. Pleasae could the sheet then be stuck in at home.  

 

 


